
Hello Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

As a follow up to yesterday's communication titled "Important Worship Services 

Announcement"  Church Council has decided to postpone Church Sponsored Activities for the 

next three weeks. Currently the building is planned to be opened only to Church Staff as well as 

the Day Care. 

 

We are working as a council to identify how we can continue as a Community in Christ in the 

face of such a difficult and dynamic situation. We will be working with our Ministry Teams to 

best support our congregation and outlying community. 

 

There will be digital services this Sunday and moving into the coming weeks. 

 

Church staff is working tirelessly with this situation in how to continue our Ministry. Members 

with Concerns and Comments are encouraged to reach out to a council representatives: 

 

Jason Broerman:  

419-889-7997 

jmbroerman@marathonpetroleum.com 

 

Pete Rose:  

419-306-2872 

prose@fellerrinch.com 

 

Jordan Schutt:  

419-722-8272 

jordanschuttme@gmail.com 

 

Tim Miller:  

567-525-3044 

tmill_uc@hotmail.com 

 

Brienne Lemire:  

419-721-8155 

brielemire@gmail.com 

 

Lindsay Boulboulle:  

419-619-2624 

linds@woh.rr.com 
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